
Share your 
experience, 

Share your voice.

Who is eligible?

Dr. Gwen McGhan (RN) and Dr. Deirdre McCaughey from the University of
Calgary are conducting a research survey to learn about experiences of
caregivers of people living with dementia during the COVID-19 pandemic.
This survey builds on the pilot survey completed in Summer 2020 and
expands the study to the entire province of Alberta. If you completed the
pilot study, you can still participate in the updated survey!

Adults over the age of 18 that are caring for a
person living with dementia

What will I be 
asked to do?

Fill out a 20 minute online survey

What are the 
benefits?

There is no direct benefit from filling out the
survey. However, data we receive from this study
may lead to improved resources & information
for family caregivers during COVID-19 and in
future public health emergencies

Study Title: Conducting a Gap Analysis of Family Caregivers' Needs during a Global Pandemic
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